
STUDENT ORGANIZATION ANNOUNCEMENTS 
MOTW February 14, 2017 
 
REMEMBER TO RSVP ACCORDINGLY! 
 
 
NEW ANNOUNCEMENTS (listed alpha) 
 
 
CHARLESTON - HARM REDUCTION CLINIC. Kanawha Charleston Health Department.  Volunteer hours 
take place every Wednesday from 10-3:30. You can choose to volunteer the entire time or from 10-1 or 
1-3:30, whatever works best.  Sign-up sheet below with dates for the upcoming few weeks.  Questions?  
Charlotte Ballentine 
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1POrU5dCdrwCu7AqtV82EBUSqh3P2u0DTEOvVC5CdEdQ/edit
#gid=0.   

 
 
INTERNAL MEDICINE INTEREST GROUP will be holding their next meeting on February 20th at 12:00 pm 
in 1107 Health Sciences North. Dr. Davisson will present on the Internal Medicine Summer Externship. 
Questions?  Matthew Lokant.   
 
CHARESTON - MANNA MEAL is taking place this Saturday, February 18, from 11:30 until 1:00 PM. It's a 
great way to get service hours while getting experience doing medical screenings in the community.  
Manna Meal is located at St. John's Episcopal Church 1105 Quarrier Street. Bring stethoscopes, blood 
pressure cuffs, and any other diagnostic tools that you'd like. Also, everyone is welcome to bring a box 
of cereal, a jar of peanut butter, crackers, or any fresh or packaged food items you may 
have. Manna Meal will be sure to make great use out of all of it. 
If you haven't already, please review the confidentiality, liability, and safety training PowerPoints on the 
CHASM/street rounds website by following the link 
-  http://medicine.hsc.wvu.edu/charleston/students/project-chasm/street-rounds/.  Please indicate that 
you have completed the training PowerPoints by signing the Confidentiality and Liability forms. 
You can sign-up by following the link above or feel free to email me at psuggs@mix.wvu.edu.   
 
 
OF THE MINDFUL PHYSICIAN (arts and humanities group) is organizing an evening to paint pottery 
at The Wow Factory in Morgantown on Sunday, February 26th from 3:00pm to 5:00pm. We will be 
painting pottery bowls to donate to Empty Bowls Monongalia which is an organization dedicated to 
raising awareness about hunger, food insecurity, arts education, and related issues. A $6 payment will 
be required in order to paint a bowl. Remember, this event can count for community service hours aside 
from being a fun activity! Please complete the attached form by noon on Friday, February 24th if 
interested, and I will send additional details including directions and carpooling options. I know that 
both MS1s and MS2s will be having exams the following week, but this could be a great stress reliever 
for those of you interested. Please email me with any questions or concerns. 

 RSVP 
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RESCHEDULE - OTOLARYNGOLOGY INTEREST GROUP (OLIG):  Rescheduled for February 23 at the same 
time and location (12:00 in the ENT Conference Room - HSC S 4524).   
RSVP by Friday 2/17. 
https://goo.gl/forms/RO59GtS6BwImp11B2  
 
 
PHYSICIANS FOR HUMAN RIGHTS Meeting on Thursday, February 16th at noon in Room 1106.  
Dr. Schwab, an ophthalmologist who worked oversees for over 17 years, will be speaking. He is 
absolutely incredible, and he is truly passionate about global health. Of course, we will have 
nourishment for you.  To RSVP, please go here: https://goo.gl/forms/2EYdYpoL1D3G0ISq2 
 
SIGN will be having its first meeting of the year on Thursday, February 23rd at noon in G287 (John 
Jones). We will be featuring Dr. Cheryl Smith (Neurology) who works with ALS patients and will be giving 
a presentation on its clinical aspects. A representative of the Muscular Dystrophy Association will also be 
present. Please sign up below by the 21st for food. 
https://docs.google.com/a/mix.wvu.edu/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScBod1XM0JXeqTWtx4lhsLeFqusCjn_4PHvg
5uytBb_GXj8gQ/viewform 
 
 
SURGERY INTEREST GROUP MEETINGS:  Breast Surgery (+ Plastics) talk by Drs. Hazard and Ueno 
on Friday (2/17) at noon in Room 2157.  General Surgery talk with Drs. Graves and Bailey on Monday 
(2/20) at noon in Room 2157. 
 
 
SURGERY INTEREST GROUP SIMULATION EVENTS 2/23 & 3/23 starting with dinner at 5:30 PM in STEPS 
(3rd floor HSC South). Please choose one of the two dates below and sign up. Priority will be given to 
MS2s and there is a max of 32 students per session. The RSVP deadline is Wednesday (2/15) at Noon for 
BOTH events. We will contact you to let you know your status. The Simulation will include things like 
laparoscopy, endoscopy, central line, etc... 
Thursday (2/23) SIM RSVP 
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1ZDjyuhc5EOn3uh5i9rv2k45weWrukdXJzz5Aal64uQY  
Thursday (3/23) SIM RSVP 
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1kYxgJpOzgxN-mpcF2-s-ITwsmKEjiktdy1b-GOCuDtg 
 
 
 
 

REPEAT ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
 
GOLD HUMANISM HONOR SOCIETY (GHHS) Solidarity Week.  Feb 13-Feb 17.  Noon speaker series.  
Lunch provided.   
 
 
OB/GYN Interest Group Meeting is Thursday Feb. 16th at 12pm in HSN 1107. Dr. Hochberg will be 
speaking about his experience in the field. RSVP here for lunch https://goo.gl/forms/BeFsvsxeL528KhYd2 
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ORTHOPEDIC & SPORTS MEDICINE INTEREST GROUP:  The Sports Medicine and Orthopedic Interest 
Groups will be holding a joint meeting on Wednesday, 2/15, at 5pm in the Fukushima Auditorium.   Dr. 
George Bal, the Chief of Sports Medicine Services in the Orthopedic Department, will be giving a thrilling 
talk on common sports injuries and their treatments. RSVP by Friday, February 10th. Food will be 
provided. Seriously people, you don't want to miss this.  RSVP 
Here: https://goo.gl/forms/vOdgSYKtd9SbYe6i1  
 
 
PAIG:  Pediatric and Adolescent Interest Group will be hosting a FACULTY VS STUDENT SPELLING BEE to 
raise money for the NICU on February 16 at 6:00 in the Okey Patteson Auditorium. This will include 
many of your favorite PhD professors as well as faculty from the Pediatric Department. This event will 
include concessions, prizes, and of course spelling... If you are interested in participating in spelling 
please reach out by sending us your name, email address, and class year to PaigWVU@gmail.com. It is 
5$ to participate and showcase your mad spelling skills. All words will come from the MS1 Medical 
Terminology Textbook. 
If you are a below average speller (let's face it we want to be doctors and there is no room for useless 
information up there like spelling) then consider coming to the event to root on your fellow students 
and favorite professors. There will be a system provided to vote for harder or easier questions for a 
specific participant. There is a suggested 5$ donation at the door. We will also be having a class 
competition: whichever class has the most students attend the event will get a free pizza 
or bagel party sponsored by PAIG! Students participating in the bee will be counted as double points 
toward the competition. 
 
PATHOLOGY INTEREST GROUP: Our next meeting will be on Wednesday, February 22nd in Room 2165. 
Dr. Lynch will be speaking about the field of Dermatopathology. Lunch will be provided.  Please RSVP 
here: https://goo.gl/forms/pI1l3yhrZ3ilzI1k1 
 
 
UPDATE:  SHAPE will be having its first meeting of the semester Thursday, 2/16, 12 noon G17 Hostler 
Auditorium. Dr. Tadros will be giving a lecture regarding the transgendered patient. Lecture Title: "Care 
of the Transgender Patient" 
Link to RSVP: https://goo.gl/forms/7FH9W00VYHmcnpCi2 
 
STUDENTS FOR GLOBAL HEALTH meeting on February 17th at noon in room 1909. 
 
ULTRAFEST:  You are invited to the 2nd annual UltraFest being held at WVU School of Medicine in 
Morgantown, WV on Saturday, April 22, 2017. This event includes a keynote address, hands-on scanning 
with live models taught by clinicians trained in ultrasound, and some friendly competition with prizes! 
There is no prior ultrasound experience required as our faculty will be teaching you how to perform 
various scans and procedures using ultrasound. A $10 registration fee will include access to all sessions, 
breakfast, lunch, and a t-shirt! You can register as a team of 3 members to earn points throughout the 
day and compete for prizes. You are not required to register as a team if you would prefer to come learn 
ultrasound without participating in the competition. The day will last approximately from 8:00 AM to 
3:00 PM with an optional social event in the evening afterwards. Please register via this google form: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSekwPZE5446XhcRI7Hw-
Qq77FH_MBh2_viXiSp1RHmehGhjCw/viewform  If you have any questions about the event please email 
wvu.usig@gmail.com  Thanks and we look forward to seeing you at UltraFest! 
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